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Dear Parents, 

We have had a really positive start to the school year and it is wonderful to see so many smiling faces 
across the school each day. It has also been wonderful to see so many parents in the yard before and 
after school. Just a reminder that the adventure playgrounds are not to be used at this time by toddlers 
or school students. Also, the front office is not a thoroughfare and should not be an access point for stu-
dents to enter or leave the school unless you are visiting the office. 

We received sad news this week with the passing of Chris Harper’s sister, Anne and Sister Jose’s brother 
Hank. Please keep Chris and Sister Jose and their families in your prayers. 

Just a reminder about safety and road rules. The car park at Woodlands Childcare across the road is pri-
vate property. Please do not park in their cark park or block the drive way. If you are turning into Jackson 
Street in front of the school, please me mindful of the speed at which you are travelling and that pedes-
trians may be crossing the road at any time. Please park legally and not just pull up in a dangerous man-
ner. We need to keep everyone safe. 

Just a reminder as per our uniform policy any child’s hair is that touches the shoulders must be tied back 

and please be mindful of the length of school dresses as they should sit on the knee. 

If you did not have a meeting with your child’s teacher at the end of last year please remember to make 
a time to meet with them next Thursday 15th February. School finishes at 1:30 on this day. Here is the 
link: https://www.schoolinterviews.com.au/code/cca34 

 

Village OSHC will be open from 1:30 on this day, on the 15th February.  

 

 

Before School Care: Times: 6:45 AM - 8:30 AM Fees: $27.00* Pay from $2.70 after CCS  

After School Care: Times: 3:15 PM - 6:30 PM Fees: $32.00* Pay from $3.20 after CCS  

 

Visit villageoshc.com.au to enrol and book via LookedAfter, the VillageOSHC booking platform. 
LookedAfter is Government approved, highly secure and user-friendly. Create an account for your family 
for free by clicking the Book Now button. Book early! Book 24 hours or more in advance to pay the low-
est rate!  

*Fees listed above are per child per session before CCS is applied. For a full list of fees and charges in-
cluding late notice and walk-ins, see Terms and Conditions at villageoshc.com.au  

 

For more information visit our website at villageoshc.com.au For all enquiries contact VillageOSHC on 
1300 366 437 or email support@villageoshc.com.au. 

https://www.schoolinterviews.com.au/code/cca34
mailto:support@villageoshc.com.au


 

 

Happy birthday to our January babies!! I hope you had a wonderful celebration! 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Happy birthday to everyone who has celebrated a February birthday up until today as well: 

Mason Pedder and Hunter Stott 

 

This Sunday we celebrate the 6th Sunday in Ordinary Time, before heading into Lent next 
week. 

We have a whole school Mass tomorrow at 9:30 to celebrate the start of the school year 
and Ash Wednesday Mass at 12pm next week. Everyone is welcome at both masses. 

The Gospel for this Sunday is from Mark 1:40-45. Jesus is filled with a deep sense of compassion for the man's plight. 
Highlighting the emotional feelings of Jesus is a characteristic of Mark’s gospel. What Jesus feels is compassion not 
just pity. The leper is told not to say anything about his healing. Jesus wanted no sensationalism. But how could the 
leper refrain from telling everybody about his wonderful experience of healing? He becomes an ardent spreader of 
the good news. What is the outcome of our experience of knowing Jesus? Do we have the same enthusiasm to share 
our good news? 

 

Did you know that 25% of children have sleep problems, and these problems 
can start the pattern for a lifetime of health, behaviour and learning prob-
lems. Sleep is one of three pillars of health (sleep, exercise and nutrition) and 

when we don’t get quality sleep it impacts on all areas of life.  

 In our session with Sharon Moore, Sleep-Wrecked Kids, discover how to help 

your kids grow and thrive by getting the sleep they need. 

 

About Sharon Sharon Moore is a speech pathologist and myofunctional practitioner with thirty-eight years of clinical experience 

across a range of communication and swallowing disorders. She has worked in diverse clinical settings in Australia and London. 
Sharon believes there has never been a more important time for medical, dental and allied health colleagues to work as a team, 

with the significant consequences of sleep disorders in all ages now widely known. She is the author of Sleep Wrecked Kids.  

Bookings on Eventbrite The session will be recorded. Participants will have access for 30 days. 

God Bless, 

Julie 

Issy Breese  Phoenix Phipps  Hudson Gatt  

Jaden Johny  Beau McMahon  Amelia Wadden  

Ishanvi Veerathu Boston Ferguson Lucille Caruana  

Ronnie Kaminski Michael Kupresanin Tharini Gunasekera 

Alexia Mikhail  Charlie Dixon  Spencer Vella 

Robby Mand  Vincent Xerri  Oscar Vella 

Do your children or the children you work with: 

resist going to bed, wake during the night or get up super early? 

snore, breathe noisily or wake in a tangle of bedclothes? 

been diagnosed with ADHD, or do they have difficulty focusing? 

Are often sick, or are they missing key developmental milestones? 

This session is for Parents, Allied Health Practitioners and Teachers, 

actually anyone working with kids.  

 The science shows us that many kids are suffering needlessly; in fact, 
40% of four to ten-year-old kids have sleep problems, about half of 
those have sleep breathing problems, and none of the consequences 

are good! 80% of kids with these problems are completely missed.  

What you'll learn from Sleep-Wrecked Kids 

Discover the importance of sleep for kids 

The good sleep formula: the ultimate goal 

How to know if kids are sleep deprived. 

Simple environment and routine changes to help your 

kids sleep 

Discover how to address sleep disordered breathing, 

even before your kids are born! 

Who can help your kids sleep 

https://6mvh1.r.sp1-brevo.net/mk/cl/f/sh/SMK1E8tHeG13GYaq2FEJymVwXyIl/RleZsd0my1yv


 

 

  SPLASH PUPIL OF THE WEEK AWARD 

Class Pupil of the week Has demonstrated the 3 R’s 

 Prep B Bella Purton   For embracing her start to school with such a positive attitude  

Prep R Xavier Graham 
 For settling into school routines so well and actively engaging himself in 

class activities and discussions. 

1/2BR Ollie Gracie 
For showing his love of learning and always trying his best. Ollie always 

shows kindness and respect toward his peers and teachers. Well done! 

 1/2HZ Anthony Mitanidis   
 For being a great role model for 1/2 HZ and showing the 3R's - Respect, 
Responsibility and Resilience in the classroom. Well Done Anthony!  

1/2R Chloe Zabielski   
For being a responsible person who actively engages in class discussions 
and respectfully listens to others. Keep up the amazing effort Chloe! 

 3/4 C William Ayala  

 For always giving learning tasks a go and displaying such a positive ap-

proach to his learning. William, you have had such a great start to OLMC 

school and you're a wonderful role model of your new school’s 3R’s! 

3/4 D 
Lachlan Di Meglio 

  
 Lachlan has settled in well to the life of 3/4D. He has participated effective-
ly in all class activities and enjoys helping others. 

3/4 H Thomas Cartledge  
 For an outstanding transition into a Grade 3/4 Classroom. Tom, your ef-

forts in class don’t go unnoticed. Keep up the great work, well done!  

5 MP Alissa McKay  
 For always displaying the 3Rs in her schoolwork and relationships with oth-
ers. A great start to Year 5 - well done, keep it up!  

5SB Tyler Najda 
For using feedback to make massive changes to his handwriting and for 
putting more effort into his work 

6 C Alexander Aphram   
 Congratulations, Alex! Your respect, resilience, responsibility and leader-

ship are commendable. Your actions inspire us all. Keep up the great work!  

6 FP Ambrosia Caruana  
 For making a positive start to Year Six. Ambrosia uses the disposition of 
resilience when facing new challenges that come with being in a new year 
level. Well done, Ambrosia. 



 

 

Congratulations to our OLMC 2024 School Captains & House Leaders 



 

 

Jump Rope for Heart kicks off this term at OLMC! 
 

Jump Rope for Heart is the Heart Foundation’s primary school skipping challenge that helps kids move 
more, have fun, and raise funds for life-saving research and programs. 
 
This year we’ve got a huge goal to see our student Heart Heroes at OLMC to log 40 hours of skipping 
throughout the program! 
 
Register your child online, so they can receive the full benefits of the program and participate in online 
fundraising, simply follow the link below to get started. www.jumprope.org.au/parents  
 
Students will be skipping at school in class sports sessions and even during lunch breaks , during this time 
you can share their online fundraising page with family and friends to help raise money for this great 
cause. 
 
We will hold our school Jump Off Day on Friday March 22nd, this will mark the end of the program and is 
a chance for everyone to come together to skip and show off their newly learned skills. 
 
Thank you for supporting the Jump Rope for Heart program. 

PTFA News 

http://www.jumprope.org.au/parents


 

 



 

 

9th Feb Tracey Kilkenny 
Nat Grant 
  

 8th March Nat Grant 
Erin Thompson 
Irene Wishart 

16th Feb Danni Wadden 
Nikki Munslow 
Vacancy 
  

15th March Nikki Munslow 
Jess Pedder 
Emma Clements 

23th Feb Emma Clements 
Natalie Xerri 
Olga Mitanidis 
  

22nd March Emma Clements 
Natalie Xerri 
Renee Ridington 

 1st March Jazz Stevens 
Danni Bekker  
Nicole Petrie 

    
  

  

Our Lady of Mount Carmel Canteen Roster   Term 1     2024 

Thank you for volunteering to help in the canteen, it would be impossible without you. Please arrive at 

the canteen at 10.00am your assistance will be required until around 2.00pm. If you have long hair please 

tie it up and remember to sign in at the office with your current WWC. 

If you are unable to attend your rostered day please SMS Sylvana on 0412429600 as soon as possible so a 

replacement can be arranged. 

I look forward to seeing you all. 

Sylvana Doricic 

Report Student Absences 

absent@olmcsunbury.catholic.edu.au 

Term 1 :   

 Start: Monday 29th January  

 Finish: Thursday 28th March  (1:30pm finish) 
(Easter March 29– April 1) 

 

Term 2 :    

Start: Monday 15th April  

 Finish: Friday 28th June (1:30pm finish) 

 

Term 3:     

Start: Monday 15th July          

Finish: Friday 20th September   (1:30pm finish) 

 

Term 4:     

Start: Monday 7th October      

Finish: Tuesday 17th December at 1:30pm 
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OLMC BELL TIMES 

8.50am        First bell/move to class 

11.00-11.30am Recess time 

1.30pm  Eating time 

1.40 – 2.20pm Lunch time 

3.15pm  End of school day
   



 

 

https://mcusercontent.com/4b2dcbf4a1889ffd3186fd8c1/files/e2deadd8-4cc7-10e3-c8f2-

5e65458bba17/The_Network_February_2024.pdf—Village OSHCThe Network - Community Hub Febru-

https://mcusercontent.com/4b2dcbf4a1889ffd3186fd8c1/files/e2deadd8-4cc7-10e3-c8f2-5e65458bba17/The_Network_February_2024.pdf
https://mcusercontent.com/4b2dcbf4a1889ffd3186fd8c1/files/e2deadd8-4cc7-10e3-c8f2-5e65458bba17/The_Network_February_2024.pdf
https://villageoshc.us7.list-manage.com/track/click?u=4b2dcbf4a1889ffd3186fd8c1&id=f759c50093&e=a7919b89f5


 

 

1 Macedon Street Sunbury  

salesian@noone.com.au 



 

 

Guitar & Violin Lessons Coming to OLMC 

Keyboard/Piano lessons at OLMC 
There are now a few vacancies for your child to take lessons at school during 
school hours!  
Lessons will commence on Friday February 9th at school, and your child will be picked up 
from class when it's time for their lesson. 
Please complete the Enrolment Form following and return 
to: carmelskeyboard@gmail.com  (PLEASE DO NOT RETURN TO SCHOOL OFFICE) 
Carmel & Cathy 

mailto:carmelskeyboard@gmail.com


 

 



 

 

Community News 



 

 

HAVE YOU SEEN THE OLMC RECYCLING CENTRE? 

IT’S LOCATED IN THE SCHOOL OFFICE FOYER.  WE 
ARE NO LONGER COLLECTING BREAD TAGS BUT 
ARE STILL COLLECTING OLD PENS AND TEXTAS, 
USED BATTERIES, ANY ORAL WASTE PACKAGING 
AND MEDICINE BLISTER PACKS. 

Lets do our bit and help save the planet—it’s easy, just  

collect these items and drop them in at our Recycling bins 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Batteries 

Pens & 

Textas 


